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RocketUp Tattoo for  
hosting a second Tats for 
Tails fundraiser to benefit 
Tri-County Humane  
Society. The business also  
sponsored our kids’ crafts 
area for Woofstock. 

Pet Supplies Plus for  
hosting a donation drive for 
us during August. The  
business also organized a 
cat litter drive for TCHS and 
matched all the donations, 
AND sold dog wash  
coupons to benefit us.  

St. Cloud Pride for donat-
ing the profits from its Pup-
py Parade to TCHS (right 
picture), and to everyone 
who participated!  

The St. Cloud Rox and 
Granite City Pet Hospital 
for hosting Bark in the Park, 
which benefits TCHS.  

Obbink Distillery in  
St. Joseph for hosting TCHS 
adop-
tion 
events. 
Obbink 
also has  
donated 
$1 per  
specialty 
cocktail 
sold  
during 
those 
events 
to TCHS.  

Papa Murphy’s, 
Culver’s on High-
way 10, and Crew 
Carwash for hosting 
fundraisers for us. 

Ben Nordmann for 
benefitting TCHS for 
his Eagle Scout pro-
ject. He helped 
spread the word 
about TCHS' mission 
through a festival 
booth, and he 
worked hard to raise 
money to purchase 
shelter supplies.   

The Sanctuary at 
St. Cloud residents 
and staff for making 
blankets for TCHS.   

Microchips are the only permanent form of ID for pets, and that little chip 

can add up to a big sense of security.  

Tri-County Humane Society would like to thank Subaru for ensuring that 

our last microchip clinic of the year on Oct. 17 was free for participants! 

As of this newsletter’s press time, that event hadn’t happened yet, so we 

don’t have totals to report. However, prior to that October event, TCHS 

already had administered 265 microchips this year at low-cost and no-cost 

clinics.   

You can always get your pet chipped for $20 plus tax any time of the year 

at TCHS by appointment. Please call 320-252-0896 to schedule.  

 

TCHS is one of four nonprofits to 

be a part of Minnesota Truck 

Headquarters in St. Cloud’s Race 

to 300 Sales Event!  

In October and November, MTH 

will donate $200 to one of the 

four charities for every vehicle 

sold. If the vehicle buyer is a 

staff member or volunteer for 

TCHS, MTH will donate $400. 

Thank you to MTH and everyone 

who nominated us to be one of 

the four charities!  

In addition to new mer-

chandise in our Re-Tail 

Shoppe, we’re putting 

together an online 

TCHS  apparel sale to 

launch in November. 

Keep an eye on our 

website and Facebook/

Instagram pages to 

place an order for you 

or for a loved one this 

season— the items will 

make for great gifts!  


